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...All the latest news straight from the classroom

Pupils completed their CSLA

THE school would like to say
congratulations to all pupils in
the senior hockey team for a
fantastic season.

They finished the season off
with a successful trip to the
annual Duns 7s tournament.
The team played some
excellent hockey and worked
extremely hard in the strong
pool. They should alt be proud
of their efforts on the day and
for the rest of the season.

GSIPA

CONGRATULATIONS to all
pupils for completing their
CSLA course, after a brilliant
year of hard work and

Students have represented Selkirk Youth Club U16s

determination.

They have been a fantastic
group, working hard to
develop into confident and
conscientious young leaders.

The pupils in the class are
as follows: Megan Pow, Chris
Lawson, Alfie Lightfoot,
Megan Brown, Cora Dow,

Tessa Paterson and Macy Ross.

They should be proud of their
efforts throughout the year.

Rugby,

THE school would like to say
well done to James Cowens
who represented Selkirk
for the Border Reivers in
their recent game against
Edinburgh.

Meanwhile, well done to

our students who have been
representing Selkirk Youth
Club Ulés.

Our U16s have narrowly
missed out on a couple of 7s
wins being narrowly defeated
in the finals.

Here they are pictured at Jed
Thistle 7s.

Textiles!

$3 Fashion and Textiles has
been a great success this
year with pupils making
inereasingly more complex
items.

We have made a drawstring
toilet bag, a zipped pouch with
appliqué, shorts and some of
the pupils have been working
on a dressing gown.

Selkirk High
School's
senior
hockey
team

Fashion and Textiles students have been making complex items ;
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